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Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 140626 情調140626 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

150 x 120 cm  

2014 

  



  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 140628 情調140628 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

150 x 120 cm  

2014  



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 140630 情調140630 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

150 x 120 cm  

2014  



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 170526 情調170526 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

115 x 150 cm  

2017  



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 170618 情調170618 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

115 x 150 cm  

2017  



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 170620 情調170620 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

115 x 150 cm  

2017  



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Fashion Baby 170928 時尚寶⾙貝 170928 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

150 x 115 cm  

2017 



  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Mood 情調 柔情⼼心⽉月170622 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

145 x 145 cm  

2017 



  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Fashion Baby 151208 時尚寶⾙貝 151208 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

145 x 145 cm  

2015 



  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Fashion Baby 180108 時尚寶⾙貝 180108 

Oil and Acrylic on Canvas 布本油畫與丙烯 

150 x 150 cm  

2018 



  

  

Qiu Shengxian 邱聖賢 

Born in Jiangxi, China, in 1955 

Graduated from the Jingdezhen Ceramic Institute majoring in Sculpture 

Currently lives and works in Shanghai, China 

1955年年出⽣生於中國 江⻄西 

畢業於景德鎮陶瓷美術學院雕塑專業 

現居住和⼯工作於中國 上海海 

Artist’s Biography 藝術家介紹 

Qiu Shengxian is an established contemporary artist with a studio in 
Shanghai. The creator of “Mother and Son” and "Fuwa Integration" styles of 
painting, his expression integrates classical Chinese art with contemporary 
fashion art expressionism. The artist was born in 1955, in Jiangxi Province 
and was admitted to one of the most noted art academies in China -- 
Jingdezhen Ceramic Institute majoring in Sculpture, in 1982. 



  

Qiu has held a number of positions in arts and culture: Branch Director of 
Chinese Artists; Vice Chairman of Chinese Arts Association, Deputy Director 
of Sculpture Art Committee; Secretary-General of Arts Alliance Association. 

Qiu creates a unique rhythm of painting with “Mother and Son” and "Fuwa 
Integration", both have become his established signature. These works that 
integrate the oriental classics with modern concepts have become a 
prominent feature of Chinese contemporary art. It breaks boundaries set by 
time and place, tradition and fashion, spiritual and material, logic and 
contradiction. It subverts the viewers inherent perceptions and promotes a 
freedom of expression. It shows the infinitely nobleness and greatness of 
human spirit. 

His “Mother and Son” and “Fuwa Integration” bodies of work reach out, 
with a distinct structure. Not just a feeling of the aesthetic, but also 
feelings for love and life values, and commentary on human spirit. The 
influence of Qiu’s paintings has won recognition amongst both public and 
private collections. His paintings are held by noted corporations and art 
organizations internationally, such as Siemens, Deutsche Bank, Philips, 
French Art Academy, H&M, IBM Corporation, Van Shung Cheung Holdings, Liu 
Haisu Art Museum, the White House of The United States and some 
politicians including President Obama and former Prime Minister Schroder. 

邱勝賢，上海海著名當代藝術家，「時尚寶⾙貝」及「⼈人體⺟母⼦子」元素創始⼈人，

古典與時尚代表畫家。德國前總理理施羅德曾⾼高度讚譽為中國最優秀的藝術家，

並在評價其藝術作品時說：「畫⾯面⾸首先令⼈人驚奇，不不可思議，隨後會帶來來很多

的故事和想像，這種傳統與現代綜合表現的形式是藝術中⼀一個了了不不起的創

舉！」  

身為中國⽂文⾰革後77級⼤大學⽣生，情感表達是邱勝賢的⼀一貫追求。作為⼈人體⺟母⼦子

元素、這種純情博愛的符號構建及廣泛巧妙的運⽤用在中外美術史上也是空前的。

它衝破了了時間與區域、古典與時尚、精神與物質、邏輯與⽭矛盾等所有製定的界

限，顛覆了了⼈人們的傳統固有觀念，倡導了了真正藝術的充分⾃自由和無所不不為，體

現了了⼈人類類⽣生命的意義與本質。 



  

近⼗十年年來來，邱勝賢先後在世界各地舉辦個展，並榮獲法蘭克福百年年⼤大廳Real 

Stars 2012頒獎晚會「最閃亮的明星獎」、中國第⼋八屆全國美展優秀獎、⽂文化

部「群星獎」等重⼤大獎項。⽬目前收藏邱勝賢作品遍及世界各地的機構和個⼈人，

其中有：美國⽩白宮、法蘭⻄西藝術學院、⽐比利利時藝術中⼼心、德國⻄西⾨門⼦子、S. 

Oliver、荷蘭的⾶飛利利浦、意⼤大利利的FRY當代藝術畫廊、瑞典的H&M、IBM公司、

Apple、韓國⽂文化院、劉劉海海粟美術館、以及包括德國前總理理施羅德在內的政要

名⼈人等。 

Selected Exhibitions 精选展覽 

2013  

Art Solo Exhibition, Berlin, Germany 

2012 

Outstanding Art, Hong Kong  

2011  

Shanghai Art Fair, Shanghai, China 

2010  

Outstanding Art, Shanghai, China 

Shanghai Spring Art Salon, Shanghai, China 

Barcelona Contemporary Art Festival “The Year of Chinese Culture”, Spain 

2009 

13th Shanghai Art Fair, Shanghai, China 

Shanghai Spring Art Salon, Shanghai, China 

2008  

Exhibition of Four Artists, Florence, Italy 



Outstanding Art Shanghai, Shanghai, China 

Shanghai Spring Art Salon, Shanghai, China 

2007  

Beijing International Art Exposition, Beijing, China 

Shanghai Spring Art Salon, Shanghai, China 

2006  

Duo Lan Fang Gallery, Art Museum Shanghai, Shanghai, China 

2005 

Shanghai J Gallery, Shanghai, China 

2004  

Yan An National Art Exhibition, the 60th Anniversary of Chairman Mao 

2003 

Shanghai First Spring Salon, Shanghai, China 

Art Awards & Accolades 獎項 

The 8th National Art Exhibition “Excellence Award” 

The Culture Ministry “Star Awards” 

Beijing China Art Exposition - Winner; Shanghai First Art Fair - Excellence 

Award 

Nanjing 19 Cities Art Exhibition - Silver Medal 



  

  
Tel: +852 2656 2908     Fax: +852 2656 2302       E-mail: info@amandaweigallery.com 

Shop B, Lower Ground Floor, Wilson House, 19-27 Wyndham Street, Central, Hong Kong 

amandaweigallery.com


